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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Mozambique’s review session
President Madame
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Mozambique to the 38 session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.

Sudan welcomes the constructive engagement of the Government of Mozambique with the human rights mechanisms and its cooperation with different specialized bodies of the United Nations and the African Union; we welcome the efforts have been made by the government of Mozambique including legislative reform aiming at promoting and protecting human rights at the national level.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- To increase financial allocations to education sector, accelerate teacher recruitment and training and, in view of the pandemic, make additional efforts to minimize further impact in education.
2- To prioritize measures to improve access to, and quality of, primary health- care services, in particular in rural areas, and ensure the availability of qualified health-care personnel.
We wish Mozambique every success in this review.
I thank you Madam president.
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